
From: registrar
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0261
Date: Friday, March 27, 2020 5:10:07 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2020 4:56 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - nash_smith@hotmail.com

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0261

-- Name --
Nash Smith

-- Phone --
613 831 8193

-- Company --
Nash

-- Address --
152 Woodhurst Crescent, Stittsville, Ontario. K2S 0T5

-- Comments --
The hearing should be oral and I shall like to attend even as an intervenor.
Hydro should list the salaries and compensations for all levels of its employees including directors and executives
for the last 5 years showing increases.
Hydro should provide to the public the impact these proposed increases applied for will have on the salaries and
compensations. What portion of these increases sought will go to salaries and compensation. Without these
information, Hydro's application should not be approved.
Hydro should justify the increases.
Thanks.
Nash.

-- Attachment --
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